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Secretary
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25th April 2012
To:
Mr D McCulloch
Tendring District Council
Clacton-on-Sea

Dear David

Further to your meeting with Jaywick Forum I am pleased to confirm that all the groups 
present were impressed with the idea of improving empty properties within Jaywick.  We are 
pleased that there is a possibility of giving a grant for match funding to raise the standard of 
these properties and can only see great benefit to the living conditions in what is a very 
deprived area with properties that are empty lowering the potential of the area.

We all felt this funding will enable people to improve the standard of properties that are 
available and increase the potential for investment from other sources as well.

Thank you once again for your presentation, knowledgeable response and obvious enthusiasm 
for the project.   We are all aware that it may not come to fruition which would be a shame 
for the area as a whole.

Yours sincerely

Secretary


